Office of the Commissioner of Police,

Navi Mumbai, Date 15 .11.2010

Ahmad Javed
Commissioner of Police,
Navi Mumbai

Many Thanks for your Diwali greetings. We heartily
reciprocate the same and wish you all a very Happy,

Prosperous and Meaningful New Year.

Yours sincerely,
-

( mad Javed )

Dt.Nirmal Sutya,

310, Lotus House,

33/A, New Marine Lines,
Next to Liberty Cinema,
Mumbai 400 020.



